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TO:		Air Quality Board

THROUGH: Bryce C. Bryce, Executive Secretary

FROM: 	Mat Carlile, Acting Rules Coordinator

DATE:	September 1, 2021

SUBJECT:	Repeal of R307-121 General Requirements: Clean Air and Efficient Vehicle Tax Credit. 


During the five-year review analysis, the Division of Air Quality (DAQ) staff determined that R307-121 is no longer needed because the Utah State Legislature did not renew the sections of the Utah Code that govern and allow the Utah Clean Fuel Tax Credit. 

Staff Recommendation:  Staff recommends the Board propose the repeal of R307-121 for public comment.

